
 

 

 
 

5th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
May I say that I have been very impressed with the smartness of the majority of our students since our 
return to school after Christmas and I thank parents/carers for their assistance on this.  Ensuring our 
students take pride in their uniform helps them to focus their minds in readiness to learn. 
 
It has been a very busy half term, particularly for years 11, 12 & 13 sitting lots of examinations and 
assessments to ensure that they meet and, indeed, exceed their expected grades this coming summer.   
There will be a number of revision sessions held in school over the February half term break for our student, 
of which you would have been notified, undercover of a separate letter.   
 
For your information, I list below some key dates of forthcoming events next half term.  Please note that 
Parents’/Information Evenings are key to us working together to ensure the best possible outcomes for your 
child, so can I ask that you do your utmost to attend these events. 
 

DATES EVENT 

Thursday 8th February 2018 Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 8th February 2018 Saint Josephine Bakhita Day 

Monday 12th— Friday 16th February 2018 Half Term 

Thursday 22nd February 2018 Parental Engagement Event 5.30pm-7pm 

Thursday 1st March 2018 Year 8 Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 1st March 2018 World Book Day 

Thursday 8th March 2018 Year 9 Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 15th March 2018 Year 8 Options Evening 

 
May I take this opportunity to thank those parents who attended our recent Parents’ Forum, I hope you 
found the session useful.   Please have a restful and enjoyable half term break. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 


